
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, March 3, 2024 

Third Sunday of Lent – Cycle B 

Marinus & Astyrius, M. 
 

8:30 AM Choir warm up 

8:50 AM General confession & absolution 

9:00 AM Holy Mass 
Lector: Janice Jones 

10:30 AM Adult Bible Study & SOCL 

Monday, March 4, 2024 

Casimir of Poland & Lithuania, K., C. 
 

8:00 AM Mass of the Day 

11:30 AM Bingo 

7:00 PM Harmonia Choir rehearsal 

Tuesday, March 5, 2024 

Eusebius of Cremona, Ab., C. 
 

8:00 AM Mass of the Day 

6:39 PM Mission & Evangelism meeting 

Wednesday, March 6, 2024 

Evagrius of Constantinople, Bp. 
 

8:00 AM Mass of the Day 

12:00 PM Ministerial Service – St. Mary of the 
Assumption Parish 

Thursday, March 7, 2024 
Thomas Aquinas, D., C. 

 

8:00 AM +Walter Kowalow (Annv.), by Family 
9:00 AM Fish Fry prep 
10:00 AM Seniors Gathering 
11:00 AM Stations of the Cross 
7:00 PM Healing Mass 

Friday, March 8, 2024 
Pontius, Dc., C. 

 

8:00 AM Mass of the Day 

4:00 PM Fish Fry 

7:00 PM Stations of the Cross 

Saturday, March 9, 2024 
Gregory of Nyssa, Bp. 

 

9:00 AM Penitential service & Lenten retreat 
4:30 PM Choir warm up 
5:00 PM Holy Mass 

Lector: Christina Giczkowski 

Sunday, March 10, 2024 
Institution of the P.N.C.C. 

Forty Martyrs of Sebastea, M. 
 

8:30 AM Choir warm up 
9:00 AM Holy Mass 

Lector: Mike Pokriki 

10:30 AM Adult Bible Study & SOCL 

We welcome and love one another as God loves us with 
open doors, open minds, and open hearts. 

Please join us for Mass on  
Saturday at 5 PM and Sunday at 9 AM.    

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARISH COMMITTEE COUNTERS 
 

FEBRUARY: James Chester, Charles Daehn, 

Robert Giczkowski, Sherry Mack 

 

READINGS FOR THIS WEEK 
 

Monday: 2 Kings 5:1-15  Luke 4:24-30 
 

Tuesday: Daniel 3:25, 34-43 Matt 18:21-35 
 

Wednesday: Deuteronomy 4:1, 5-9 

     Matt 5:17-19 
 

Thursday: Jeremiah 7:23-28 Luke 11:14-23 
 

Friday:  Hosea 14:2-10  Mark 12:28-34 
 

Saturday:  Hosea 6:1-6  Luke 18:9-14 

 

Fr. Nadeem’s office hours are Mondays and 

Tuesdays, and Wednesdays by appointment. Please 

schedule any office appointments during those days. 

He is available for daily Mass and covering any 

emergency calls 24/7. 

 

HMRC BINGO 

Every Monday at 11:30AM 

Door opens at 10:00 AM 

STW #54 $ 0 

BROWN #52 $ 1,000 

BONUS BALL $ 0 

QUEEN OF HEARTS $ 1,847 
 

This Week’s Team: 

Team 2 

 

Prayer for the Sick 
 

Heavenly Father of mercy and love, hear our prayers 

for the sick members of our community and for all 

who are in need. May they find consolation, lasting 

health, and deliverance in Your healing presence, 

and we thank You for all Your gifts. We ask this 

through Jesus Christ our Lord. 
 

We pray for Sue Bett, Dave Lasek, Fr. Joe 

Pasquella, Diane Scher, Fr. Sr. Joseph Soltysiak, 

Jim Swan, Clara Swan, and Ken Swan. 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS/DIRECTORS 

TO THE PARISH COMMITTEE 
 

Officers: 

   Chairman – David Bett 

   Vice Chairman – Frank Russo 

   Recording Secretary – Christina Giczkowski 

   Financial Secretary – Christopher Lightcap 

   Treasurer – Norman Glowka 
 

Directors: 

   James Chester, James Crane, Charles  

   Daehn, Terry Darlak, Robert Giczkowski,  

   Sherry Mack, Arlene Madigan, MaryEllen  

   Sanfilippo 
 

Auditors: 

   Beverly Basinski, Kristine Crane, Nancy  

   Pokriki 
 

Nominations: 

   Christina Giczkowski, Norman Glowka 
 

Seniorate Representatives: 

   Robert Giczkowski, Sharon Pawlowski,  

   Anne Marie Szpylman 
 

Parish Tribunal: 

   Janice Jones, Roger Papaj 
 

Delegates to the Diocesan Synod: 

   Christina Giczkowski, Sherry Mack,  

   MaryEllen Sanfilippo 

   Alternate Delegate: Arlene Madigan 
 

Installation of officers to be held on Sunday, 

March 10. Congratulations to all! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help Wanted: Fish Fry! 
 

       We have a lot of fish fry dinners 

       throughout Lent, and we could  

       always, always use some help! 
 

                 Please contact Norm at 

       716-704-5458 with questions or 

if interested in serving your church. Thank you! 

National Mission & Evangelism Workshop 
 

This year’s Mission Workshop will be hosted by St. 

Barbara’s Parish in Houtzdale, PA on April 12-14. 

The theme of the workshop is “The Ambassador’s 

Toolbox.” The workshop registration fee is $50. 

Deadline for registration is April 2. Materials for 

registration, hotel, and the schedule are available 

on the table in the vestibule. 

 

Coffee Hour! 
 

Join us every Sunday for fellowship after church! 

We could use some help: please sign up to provide 

a dessert! Thank you! 

Y.M.S. OF R. HOCKEY NIGHT IN BUFFALO 
 

Tuesday, March 12 
 

Every YMSR member in good standing receives 

a complimentary ticket. You may purchase 

extra tickets for friends and family.  

 

Contact David Bett at 716-997-6380. 

Lancaster/Depew Ministerium 
 

The ministerium is sponsoring a Lenten Series of 

ecumenical services on five Wednesdays in Lent 

entitled “Guided to the Cross.” All services begin at 

noon at given locations. A free-will offering is taken 

at each service with proceeds given to the Tri-

Community and Trinity food pantries. Posters are on 

the bulletin board. 

Cathedral Ushers 75th Anniversary 
 

Our dedicated Cathedral Users are celebrating our 

75th Anniversary in the year of 2024. Please keep 

them in your thoughts and prayers as they 

continue to serve our parish for the glory of God. 

Fish Fry Prep: March 14, 8:00 AM 

Seniors Gathering: March 14, 10:00 AM 

Fish Fry: March 15, 4:00 PM to 6:30 PM or sold out 

Lenten Retreat & Penance Service: March 9, 9:00 

AM 

YMSR Hockey Night in Buffalo: March 12 

Prayer Shawl Ministry: March 19, 10:00 AM 

Healing Mass: April 4, 7:00 PM 

Community Event: Trivia Night 
 

The Lancaster Youth Foundation and Lancaster 

Youth Bureau are hosting their 8th annual Trivia 

Night at St. Mary’s High School on April 18. Teams 

of up to 4 individuals will compete for prizes 

starting at 7:00 PM. All ages welcome! 
 

Team registration and fees ($80 for adult teams, 

$40 for student teams) are due April 10. For more 

information, call the Lancaster Youth Bureau at 

716-683-4444, kkowalski@lancasterschools.org, 

or jtrojanowsky@lancasterny.org. 

Parish Lenten Retreat 
 

A Penitential Service and Lenten Retreat will be 

held on March 9 for the parish. The Penitential 

Service will begin at 9:00 AM and the retreat will 

follow, lasting until 1:30 PM with lunch included. 

You are invited to attend either or both. The cost 

of the retreat is $10, which includes materials and 

food. A sign-up sheet is placed in the vestibule to 

register. Please sign up by March 6. Thank you! 

Daylight Savings Time starts next week! 

Don’t forget to spring your clocks forward! 

mailto:kkowalski@lancasterschools.org
mailto:jtrojanowsky@lancasterny.org


 


